
OLLI-Reston Notes, March 2014  

 

Sign Up Now:   

Friday April 18 for OLLI-Reston Super Salad 
Social -- with The Tallwood Trio! 

Sign up in any classroom for a fabulous OLLI 
potluck lunch and great music in the Rose Gallery, 
Reston Community Center, Lake Anne Plaza on 
Friday, April 18 from 12:30 to 2:30. Make and bring 
your favorite salad: We’ll need main dish salads, 
green salads, fruit salads and desserts. 

OLLI’s house band, The Tallwood Trio, will play 
their jazzy versions of the Great American 
Songbook for this event. OLLI members in the trio 
are Alan Wenberg on piano, David Hirsch on 
drums, and Eric Henderson on string bass. You 
won’t want to miss it! 

The OLLI Board will be meeting nearby at the 
OLLI-Loudoun campus at 10:00. You can sit in on 
the meeting and still make lunch in Reston; we 
invite Board members and Board candidates to join 
us. 

Volunteers are urgently needed to help arrange 



and set up this social. Contact Carol Henderson at 
carolchenderson@mac.com. 

 

Bring Friends to Meet the Artists Concerts Free 
and Open to All! 

Look in the OLLI Spring Catalog at the terrific 
schedule of music performances called Meet the 
Artists (R121). These are held on the first six 
spring term Thursdays from 2:15-3:30 in the 
beautiful theater, Center Stage, at the Reston 
Community Center in Hunters Woods. Coordinated 
by OLLI member Rosemary McDonald, the 
concerts are offered free to the larger community 
through a partnership with the RCC. It’s a great 
way to introduce music-lover friends to OLLI. 

The popular songstress Beverly Cosham opens the 
series on March 27; OLLI’s Tallwood Trio plays on 
April 24.  

 

Seniors and Preschoolers Sharing Space 

OLLI shares space in the United Christian Parish 
facilities with a preschool daycare center. You may 
occasionally see a group of preschool parents lined 
up in their cars to drop off or pick up children. 



There is a strict protocol to ensure the children’s 
safety.  

Please do not park near the church doors used by 
OLLI prior to 9:20 am. Do not cut in front of the car-
line to access handicapped and front entrance 
spaces prior to 9:20 am. If you need a preferred or 
handicapped space, park and wait in the lower 
parking lot near the OLLI entrance to the lot until 
after 9:20, when you may move closer. See further 
parking guidance in each classroom. 

 

Writers Needed:  OLLI E-News is looking for a 
couple of OLLI-Reston volunteers to write 
occasional features for the online newsletter. 
Contact Carol Henderson if this is something you 
would enjoy.  
 
Carol Henderson, OLLI-Reston Coordinator 

carolchenderson@mac.com 


